
SALINAS BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

AIRPORT ROAD P.O. Box 667 . TELEPHONE 8071 

SALINAS, CALIFORNIA 

January 36, 1948 

Dear Mr. Maguire; 

This is to confirm your report of having heard Radio 

Station KSBW during our regular broadcast skedule. Your report 

of reception coincides with our log. 

We appreciate very much having received your report, 

and hope tó have your audience many times in the future. 

RKC:pz 

Yours very truly, 

Robert Keith Cobb 
Assit. Chief Engineer 
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